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NOON MEETING-WEDNESDAY, APRIL 18: 

Come join us for lunch. 
 

WHAT: Luncheon and Style Show Fund Raiser 
WHERE: Canal Clothing, 6465 Mockingbird Ln., Suite 341 (NE corner Mockingbird 

& Abrams) 
DATE: Wednesday, April 18 
TIME: Social at 11:30, Lunch at 12:00 noon 
COST:   $30.00, send check to Susan Fountain, 10630 Chesterton, Dallas 

75238  
RSVP: RSVP by April 14, make check out to LHRW. 
 

Bring your friends.  The funds raised from this luncheon will be used to 
support our Republican candidates and help us defeat the Democrats!!

 2010 LHRW OFFICERS 
  
 President Sherrie Timmins 2/340-9235 
 VP’s/Programs Lynda Bauer 2/348-2145 
 VP/Membership Sharon Ellis 2/341-1957 
 VP/Campaigns Gloria Gibeau 2/341-8386 
 Recording Secretary &  
 Corresponding Secretary Lynda Brandon 2/564-3301 
 Treasurer Susan Fountain 2/566-2425 

PLAN AHEAD  
April  21:  Dallas County Senatorial Conventions   
May 1:  DCCRW POWER Rally Kick-Off, 6-7:30 PM, 
Northwood Country Club. 
May 12: Cities/Schools Election, 7:00 AM to 7:00 PM. 
May 16:  Bus Trip to Bush Library, College Station 
May 29:  Primary Election, 7:00 AM to 7:00 PM. 
June 7 to 9 : Texas State Republican Convention, Ft. 
Worth Convention Center. 
June 8:  TFRW “Tribute to Women” Brunch    
Sept.  8:  DCCRW POWER Rally, 9-1, Royal Oaks CC

From the PRESIDENT’S PEN 
 

While writing this message, the tornado sirens began sounding and we experienced an astonishing display of the 
power and destruction that can come so quickly here in Texas during our spring storm season!  Thankfully, no 
casualties have been reported and, while the property damage is massive, we know that we can count on our 
communities to help those affected to rally and rebuild.  I hope that all of you were spared any major damage--
please let us know of any needs for victims of which you are aware.   

 

Despite what the weather may bring, we still need to raise money to achieve our goals this election year, so our 
April meeting is our LHRW fundraiser!  Plan to join us at the new Canal Clothing location in Hillside Village 
for our Spring fashion show/fundraiser on Wednesday, April 18 at 11:30 AM.  Tickets are $30 (includes a box 
lunch).  LHRW will receive 10% of any purchases you or your guests make that day!  Canal Clothing has some 
fabulous new spring fashions, so invite your friends to join us and be thinking about a new spring or summer 
outfit, new accessories to uplift last year’s fashion, or a gift for someone special.  Send your check to Susan 
Fountain (address above) by April 14! 
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We wish you all a wonderful (and storm-free) Easter or Passover celebration with your family and friends.  

 

Sherrie Timmins, President, Lake Highlands Republican Women 

Plan Ahead and Mark your calendar:  Next month, we hope all of you are making plans to 
join us on our trip to the Bush Library on May 16.  We need 35 people to participate to keep our cost at $50, so 
please ask friends to join us and enjoy our trip to College Station to visit this wonderful Presidential Library.  
Contact Lynda Bauer (214 348-2145) for more information. 
 

Get Well Wishes:  Two of our members have been hospitalize recently.  We want to send Get Well 
wishes to Elaine Travis and Lynda Brandon.  We hope you are both feeling better soon and can join us for our 
upcoming activities.  We miss you. 
 

Senatorial Convention:  As Republicans, we have been dealing with the unprecedented demands, 
intense activity and huge challenge of the putting our conventions and primary into play.  As we hope you are 
by now aware, our Senatorial Conventions will be held on April 21.  The SD 16 Convention will be located at 
the Fellowship Bible Church and locations of all other conventions can be found at 
www.dalcoelections.org/findprecinct.  Putting together these conventions with short notice is a huge job and we 
need lots of volunteers, so please consider helping if it's possible.  Contact Kim Locus or Paige McAleer if you 
are an SD 16 resident and able to donate either time or money towards this event.  Additionally, we all need to 
make sure that we are registered to vote before the deadline of April 30th.  The North Texas Victory 2012 
Committee of the RPT has asked each member to set a goal of registering as many conservative voters as 
possible--with this in mind, they have launched a "Reach Five Voters" campaign that urges each member to try 
to get 5 voters registered so they will participate in our primary.  We will have voter registration forms at our 
next meeting or you can obtain them at the library, the Dallas County Republican Headquarters, or the County 
Elections Department.  Please make an effort towards increasing our numbers (remind people on your contact 
lists, talk to family and friends, etc.) as this will help assure victory in this most crucial election year. 
 

Join the Grassroots Club:  One more important fundraising effort is the Grassroots Club, which is 
the Republican Party of Texas' new fundraiser.   It requires a monthly pledge of $8.25 from each donor.  Please 
go to www.GrassrootsClub.com to sign up in this important state wide effort to increase our fundraising for our 
Republican Party.  Big incentive: members are promised no phone calls during dinner! 
 

Don’t forget:  Report your volunteer hours now to Gloria Gibeau, call 214-341-8386 or email at 
gloriagibeau@sbcglobal.net. 
 

IF YOU HAVE NOT YET JOINED LHRW, PLEASE DO SO IMMEDIATELY.  
CALL SHARON ELLIS AT 214-341-1957 OR EMAIL HER AT 
sharonellis@swbell.net.   
  
 
 


